
Shirley/Papanui Community Board Agenda 7 June 2006 

12. TRANSPORT AND CITY STREETS UNIT UPDATE ON OUTSTANDING ISSUES 
 
 After discussions with the Chairperson and Deputy Chairperson, a change in the frequency of 

reporting Transport and City Streets Unit-related outstanding issues to the Board has been agreed 
upon.  

 
 As most issues take longer than one month to remedy, it has been agreed that quarterly updates will 

be provided to the Board to allow sufficient time for matters to be addressed (at present, the reporting 
timeline does not provide for this).  It should be noted however, that if resolution to an issue should 
occur in-between the quarterly reporting period, an information update will be provided. 

 
 Stuart Woods will, of course, continue to attend all Board meetings in his capacity as Senior Liaison 

Officer for the Transport and City Streets Unit. 
 
 A copy of the current outstanding issues is attached. 
 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 
 That the information be received. 
 
 

Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


